To: Qingdao Maritime Court of the People’s Republic of China,

Your helpful Judicial Recommendation dated 24 July 2023 is well received -

with many thanks.

Please be rest assured that we will strictly comply with this Judicial
Recommendation while our vessels passing through the Bo Hai Strait, so
as to avoid similar accidents insofar as possible. We will circulate the
Judicial Recommendation to our P&I Club, underwriters and the shipping
fellows for their reference and record. Further, we will add this Judicial
Recommendation to the list of our training materials for the crew before

their embarkation onto our fleets.

Last but not least, we would like to take this opportunity to send our sincere
gratitude to the presiding judge, who have made great efforts to mediate

between the parties and have this unfortunate accident solved amicably.
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